
Hi Everyone, 

Welcome to our special Book Week edition of our school Newsletter.  

Once again, thank you to everyone for getting into the spirit of the event and 

dressing up for our special assembly. A special thank you to Mrs Paidra, Mrs 

Lawless and Mrs Pritchett for organising their PowerPoint slides to share the 

books they have been reading in their classes.  Head over to the next page to see 

some of the wonderful costumes  from our Book Week celebration.  

As part of  Book Week, The Children’s Book Council of Australia release their 

Book of the Year winners. This winners are: 
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Important Dates 

23rd August to 31st  

August- 

Senior Students Canberra 

Camp 

11th September– Year 1/2 

Assembly 

21st September– Last Day 

of Term 3  

8th October-  Term 4  

begins 

12th October–  

Rangelands Photo  

competition closes 

How to Bee by Bren 

MacDibble (for middle 

and upper Primary) 

Rodney Loses It! By Michael 

Gerard Bauer (for Early 

Childhood) 

A Walk in the Bush by Gwyn 

Perkins (Picture book of the 

Year) 

Mr Noble and our Year 5 and 6 students are in Canberra this week.  I am told that 

despite the cold, they are having a wonderful  time, and even managing to learn a 

thing or two while they are at it!  Turn over to see a few photos of the trip so far. 

Thanks to our amazing P&C for their support in making the trip possible.  

 

Have a great week everyone! 

 

Katherine Mills 
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